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 Title:  Regarding  the  firing  incident  on  the  protesting  monks.

 SHRI  NINONG  ERING  (ARUNACHAL  EAST):  Thank  you,  Madam,  for  giving  me  a  chance  in  'Zero  Hour'.  It  is  regarding  a  very  unfortunate  incident  in

 the  Island  of  Peace,  in  the  abode  of  Gods,  Tawang.  Very  unfortunately,  on  2"4  May,  some  NGOs,  some  monks  and  nuns  were  protesting  for  the
 release  of  one  of  their  monks.  In  that  case,  a  firing  incident  took  place  where  two  people  were  killed  and  several  others  injured.  This  is  a  very
 unfortunate  incident.

 I  would  request  the  hon.  Home  Minister  that  a  strong  investigation  should  take  place  and  it  should  be  an  independent  inquiry,  which  should  come
 from  the  Home  Ministry.
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